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MEMORANDUM
TO: General Tribal Council
FROM: Oneida Business Committee
DATE: December 3, 2024

SUBJECT: Public Health and Safety — Impacts on a General Tribal Council Meeting

We have scheduled the annual General Tribal Council (GTC) meeting to be held on
January 20, 2025. The GTC has directed that the Oneida Business Committee (OBC)
may cancel scheduled GTC meetings only for the health and safety of tribal members,
and that it must do so in a regular, special, or emergency OBC meeting.

We have identified Severe Weather as a public health and safety reason that may
impact GTC meetings. We have agreed upon the following based on guidance from the
National Weather Service regarding severe weather.

Severe Weather Impact
The annual GTC meeting is scheduled for January 20, 2025, as an in-person meeting.
We will begin check weather predictions on January 17, 2025, and post notice on the
Nation's website regarding the status of the meeting:
o |If there is severe weather alert issued by the NWS in Brown and/or Outagamie
counties, the GTC meeting may be canceled.
o If canceled, the meeting will be rescheduled and notice of the new date
will be mailed.
o An inclement weather date is scheduled for Sunday, March 16, 2025, at
2:00 p.m.
Please look on the Nation’s website and social media platforms for updates. In
the meantime, we encourage you to stay safe and healthy.

A good mind. A good heart. A strong fire.
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